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Memorandum 

To:  Portland City Council 

From:  Lisa Pellegrino, Portland Children’s Levy  

Re:   Portland Children’s Levy 2024 Community Report 

Date: July 1, 2024 

The Portland Children’s Levy (PCL) will present the 2024 Community Report  
published on the PCL website in May 2024.  The report highlights the impact of 
PCL on the ground, and includes the voices of the people most impacted by voter 
investments, including children, families and staff of PCL grantee partners.  PCL 
staff will be joined by staff and a youth from the Portland Tennis and Education 
program, funded by a small grant in 2021 and operating in a facility owned by 
Portland Parks and Recreation. 

 

 

 

https://portlandchildrenslevy.org/report/2024-community-report/
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